King’s Cross

Ms Bethany Arbery

Planning and Development Control
London Borough of Camden

5" Floor, Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8EQ

8 January 2014

Dear Ms Arbery,

FULL PLANNING APPLICATION FOR THE RELOCATION AND ERECTION OF A
TEMPORARY VIEWING PLATFORM, KINGS CROSS CENTRAL, LONDON N1C
4AH

On behalf of King's Cross Central General Partner Limited (KCCGPL), please find
enclosed an application for full planning permission for the relocation and erection of a
temporary Viewing Platform, for a period of up to 18 months, on land within the King's
Cross Central development site. Accordingly, we enclose a cheque for £385.00, being
the requisite planning fee, along with the following:

+ signed and dated application forms; and
e Submission Statement (with Design & Access statement) dated January 2014.

The platform is currently in situ at the south western corner of the junction between
Goods Way and the King’s Boulevard. It was originally granted planning permission on
3 May 2013, reference 2013/1260/P, for a temporary period of 8 months, in connection
with the display of an art installation by Felice Varini, ‘Across the Buildings’, a part of the
art programme RELAY at King’s Cross Central, reference 2013/1375/L.

We wish to retain the Viewing Platform at the site for an extended temporary period in a
new location. ‘Across the Buildings' has been removed from Granary Square, however,
the Viewing Platform continues to be a valuable and popular asset to the site for tourists
and visitors in its own right.

The development of the northern end of Development Zone B necessitates a change in
location of the platform, to an adjacent site at the south eastern corner of the junction
between Goods Way and the King's Boulevard.

The enclosed Submission Statement describes the proposals and contains the relevant
documentation and information to support the application including: the Design and
Access Statement; an appraisal of the proposal’'s compliance with relevant planning
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policy from the London Borough of Camden’s Local Development Framework; and the
submitted drawings for approval.

We trust that the above information is acceptable, and we look forward to receiving
confirmation that the application has been validated and is in progress. Should you have
any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Laura Murray

Planner

Enc.



